
 

Monarch Cheer Booster/Parent Meeting 

January 17,2024 

 

Attendance: Tiffany Wood, Miranda Green, Kara Houser, Brittany Shroyer, Tiffany Clark, Kara 

McBride 

- Parents: Kayce Arnal, Laura Blumenschein, Dawn Brewer, Melissa Melarango 

 

 

Meeting call to order at 7:00pm by Tiffany Wood 

 

BMS Treasury Report was presented.  

Motion for approval of Budget by Melissa Melaragno 

- Kayce Arnal 2nd the Motion 

 

Activity of account: 

Fundraising collected $720 

Dine & Donate: $263 

Der Dutchman: $1528 

We need dine & donate check from Eda’s Italian Ice. 

 

Last basketball game is Jan. 25th. 

Banquet is February 8th @ Rooster in Marysville. 

- Family is welcome to attend, cheerleaders’ meals will be paid by booster. Family 

needs to pay for any food they order.  

 

Cheer try-out clinics for current 6th-8th grade students will occur before try-out.  Date TBA. 

Cheer try-out week is April 15th. 

 

BMS needs more fundraiser ideas for 2024 season.  Please let a board member know if you 

have any fundraising ideas for upcoming season. 

 

This is last meeting for the 2023 basketball season. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:19pm 

 

 


